
Minister’s Annual Report on Drinking Water 2021 and 2020-21 Chief Drinking 
Water Inspector Annual Report 

 
December 23, 2021 
 
As Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks, I’m pleased to release my 
annual report on drinking water and confirm that Ontario’s drinking water continues to 
be among the best protected in the world.  
  
The 2020-21 data shows that 99.9 per cent of more than 505,000 test results from 
municipal residential drinking water systems met Ontario’s stringent drinking water 
quality standards.  
  
Today, the ministry also released the Chief Drinking Water Inspector’s Annual Report, 
which provides an overview of the ministry’s progress during 2020-21 and includes in-
depth information on the performance of Ontario’s drinking water systems and licensed 
laboratories. You can also visit ontario.ca to see the supporting drinking water quality 
and enforcement data.  
  
These reports demonstrate the positive results of Ontario’s ongoing actions to help 
ensure drinking water sources remain secure and reliable.   
  
Effective drinking water protection in all jurisdictions and corners of the province is only 
possible through collaborative effort. I am very proud of all the work the Ministry of the 
Environment, Conservation and Parks staff are doing with conservation authorities, 
municipalities, Indigenous communities, the Ontario Clean Water Agency, water 
associations and the Walkerton Clean Water Centre to keep our drinking water clean 
and safe, and I thank our partners for their many efforts.  

The people of Ontario value safe water to drink, clean air to breathe and well-protected 
lands and greenspaces. The Government of Ontario is committed to protecting these 
important environmental resources today and for generations to come.  

Sincerely, 
  
David Piccini 
Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.ontario.ca%252fpage%252fministers-annual-report-drinking-water-2021&c=E,1,RNVPWW4O6pRb1PxhxYmAiXQgx04q4Cr4cj1PucUYEQVDjGAVAxs-NFnV1smbyq5eLRh-Bp6mQxT_20l1i1SlhUXP68cbuNlCDtn8xRDy_iRbIJTid5oJvqTI02lE&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.ontario.ca%252fpage%252f2020-2021-chief-drinking-water-inspector-annual-report&c=E,1,kLstcSC0RHljeJ-ludwByEgrpy8g-SLPiLkIm_6HVGFhjud28eXXw3tHW8JmOjPcn0zsm_F1O-PXg0Kkn2jh6xEH8bmJxN1qe87nWTGqr68L6jHk&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fontario.ca&c=E,1,61DISammr8TjjsjyIG5MQykCg4X82EMvqj7WD9EDDJE947p96nEhJI_8wcqWtxgQpGBwD8AKPs_6ZjS-X7LNZzEISx1vl4GKHV7Mo5p-gyNZA1NylntRe_n8xw,,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.ontario.ca%252fdata%252fdrinking-water-quality-and-enforcement&c=E,1,xASX8VYA4ExMlSuK4aSLgXlcFXQc5uAcB-uByYWSm-U7eKW-H4_GEnBPLh9KJPQuvgy2uq1IDzTwwFTh4jx26zHPnyIgHHm9tnQNQDzV_A,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.ontario.ca%252fdata%252fdrinking-water-quality-and-enforcement&c=E,1,xASX8VYA4ExMlSuK4aSLgXlcFXQc5uAcB-uByYWSm-U7eKW-H4_GEnBPLh9KJPQuvgy2uq1IDzTwwFTh4jx26zHPnyIgHHm9tnQNQDzV_A,,&typo=1

	Minister’s Annual Report on Drinking Water 2021 and 2020-21 Chief Drinking Water Inspector Annual Report 

